Mark Stambach, President
CEO, City of Auburn

Phone: 333-6601 Ext 1160
mstambach@auburnmaine.aov

Benjamin McDougal, Vice President
CEO, Town of Cape Elizabeth
Phone: 779-1619

benjamin.medougal@capeelizabeth.ora

Barb Skelton, Secretary
CEO, City of Gardiner
Phone: 582-6892

Donald Fisk, Treasurer
Asst. CEO, City of Saco
Phone: 284-6983

dfiske@sacomaine.org

Benjamin R.K. Breadmore, Past
President

CEO/Town Manager, Town of Holden
Phone: 843-5151

holdenmaine.aov

Jodine Adams, Director
CEO, Town of Wells
Phone: 646-5188
jadams@welistown.org

Michael Falvey, Director
CEO, Town of Glenburn
Phone: 942-2905
ceo@alenburn.net

Greg Gilbert, Director
CEOQ/LPI/CFPE/CFI, City of Portland
Phone: 874-8700

aailbett@portlandmaine.aov

Werner Gilliam, Director

CEQ Town of Kennebunkport
Phone: 967-1604
wailliam@kennebunkporime.aov

Tom Lister, Director
CEQ, Town of Topsham
Phone: 725-1724
tlister@tophammaine.com

William Longley, Director
CEQ, Town of Cumberland
Phone: 929-2207

wilonaley@cumberiandmaine.com

Brian Longstaff, Director
Zoning Administrator, Town of
Scarborough

Phone: 730-4050
blongstafi@scarboroughmaine.ora

Johnathan Rioux, Director
CEO, Town of Windham
Phone: 894-5900
igrioux@hwindhammaine.us

Ryan Smith, Director
CEO, Town of Mechanic Falls
Phone: 345-2221

rsmith@mechanicfalls.org
Northern Chapter Directors

Stewart M. Brooks

CEO, City of Brewer
Phone: 989-7790
sbrooks@brewermaine.aov

Jeff Wallace

CEO, City of Bangor
Phone: 989-992-4228
Jeff walace@b
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Maine Building Officials and Inspectors Association, Inc.
60 Community Drive, Augusta, Maine 04330
Website: www.mboia.org

May 10, 2023

Cindy Davis, Chairperson
ICC Nominating Committee
¢/o Dominic Sims, CEO
International Code Council
900 Montclair Road
Birmingham, AL 35213

Dear Ms. Davis,

On behalf of the Maine Building Officials and Inspectors Association
(MBOIA), we would like to put forth our full support for Mike Boso in his
candidacy for Secretary-Treasurer to the ICC Board of Directors. We believe that
Mr. Boso has served both the Board of ICC and the members of our organization
well during his tenure, we are confident he will continue to do so.

Best regards,
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Mark Stambach
President of MBOIA





